
Hello SaveBCLP supporters,

 

Last week, U.S. Congresswoman Brittany Petterson toured BCLP with us.  She represents 
Congressional District 7, which includes the Park.  She learned a lot about the cause and asked 
great questions.  If you live in her District, consider sending an email about what the Park 
means to you.  Here's a link to her contact information (you'll need to enter your zip code to 
verify that you live in CD7): https://pettersen.house.gov/contact/.

 

Also, the Bear Creek Lake Park Master Plan is ready for final public review.  See below from the 
City of Lakewood:

 

"Stakeholders, park visitors, meeting attendees and over 2,000 survey responses have guided 
the development of design concepts for future improvements at the popular Bear Creek Lake 
Park. Thank you to everyone who participated and shared their love for this special park in 
Lakewood! The following design concepts are now available for public comment until Monday, 
September 2 at 5 p.m. Comments received will inform the development of the draft plan and 
help the city prioritize funding and improvements at Bear Creek Lake Park.  View the entire 
Bear Creek Plan Concepts Package to enlarge and print. Share your comments in the 
comment field at the bottom of the page or by emailing CRInfo@Lakewood.org(External link). 
You may also share an idea and ask a question of the project team."

 

Happy Trails,

-- 

Katie Gill

Director

Save Bear Creek Lake Park
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